
 

 

 
Walks for Civil Engineers  

 
This event is being organised by the Civil Engineers 

Club but any friends wishing to join us will be welcome  

 

 
Please register for the walk with Tony Barber and John Copplestone, since the number of 
walkers may be restricted using the link: https://forms.gle/8vw5AjUvwg9omueg8 

 
 
Title:   Walk from Faversham to Whitstable 
 
Date:  Saturday 21st Sept 2024  
 
Meeting Point:  Faversham Railway Station car park [£4.90 all day] at 9.45am. Walk starts 

at 10am  
  
Distance: Distance will be about 9 miles  
 
Terrain: Footpaths are good, but could be muddy in places depending on the 

weather. Good walking shoes/boots are recommended. It is a 
predominately flat walk with slight inclines at either end. 

 
Overview: The walk follows a linear route from Faversham, along the Creek to 

Seasalter and on to Whitstable. There are no stiles, steps or bridges. 
Train back to Faversham. 

 
Route: The route starts from Faversham Railway Station, down to the market and 

Faversham Lower Creek, where we can stop for a coffee. It is then a 3 hr 
walk to our first stop at Seasalter where it is planned to have lunch. Next 
stop is at Whitstable harbour after 1hr 15mins and then on to Whitstable 
Railway Station. Trains run about every 30mins to Faversham and the trip 
takes 8mins. [£4.90 or £3.20 with Senior Rail Card] 

 
Lunch: Lunch will be at the Forget Me Not café at Seasalter at about 1.30 to 

1.45pm and the stop will be for an hour. It is a basic menu only and there 
is no need to order beforehand but an idea of numbers eating on the day 
would be useful so that we can inform the café. 

 See menu below. 
 Bring sandwiches, if preferred. 
 
Contacts: Tony Barber   tonybarber192@gmail.com  
 Mobile:  07575 840658   
 
 John Copplestone   john.copplestone@gmail.com  
 Mobile:   07792 038926 
 
Next Walks: 9th November 2024  TBA 
 25 January 2025   TBA 
 12 April 2025   TBA 
 10 May 2025   TBA 
 20 September 2022  TBA 
 8 November 2022   TBA 
 

 Walkers are reminded that they walk at their own risk. 
 Please check the weather forecast and wear appropriate attire. 

 



 


